
‭Greenville Conservation Commission‬
‭September 11, 2023 Meeting Minutes‬

‭The meeting was called to order at 7pm.  Present were Marshall Buttrick, Barbara‬
‭Guay, and Stacy DelVal.  The minutes of the previous meeting were read and‬
‭accepted.‬

‭Souhegan River, Pilgrim Foods/EPA Status - Marshall talked to a contact person‬
‭at the EPA.  Pilgrim Foods has filed remediation documents.  These have been‬
‭shared with the Selectman's Office and the chairman of the Planning Board.‬

‭DES has been monitoring the water by the green bridge.  A child found a cylinder‬
‭by the river there and gave it to Marshall, who returned it to DES in Concord - it‬
‭contained data that was useful to them.‬

‭Nashua River Watershed - nothing new to report.‬

‭21 Chamberlin Street (No. 6 Mill) - it was moved that the hearing will be‬
‭continued until September 21.‬

‭Natural Resources Inventory - no new information.‬

‭New Business - The 2024 Budget is due on October 6th.  We will ask for $750.00,‬
‭and Marshall will file it tomorrow. Michael Lamarre will be on the planning board‬
‭agenda next Thursday regarding the expansion of the Hilltop Storage unit.‬

‭Stacy DelVal has resigned from the Conservation Commission, effective at the‬
‭end of 2023.‬

‭Our next meeting will be on Tuesday October 9th at 7pm.‬


